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Pursuant to the new gun laws, the Tioga County Sheriff’s Office would like to advise you that we 
now have forms available to amend existing Pistol Permits to include the Semi-Automatic Rifle 
License.  
 
You will need to fill out an amendment form, which is available at the Sheriff’s Office or online 
through the NY Safe link on the Pistol Permit section of our website, or through the NYSP 
website https://troopers.ny.gov/system/files/documents/2022/09/ppb-5-08-22.pdf  
 
We hope to process the forms as quickly as possible and in some instances may be able to 
have the forms back the same day.  

 
 

Approved by Sheriff Howard 
Posted 10/6/22 3:20 PM by Diane Rockwell 
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